
1

From: registrar
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 1:34 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:51 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 

 
 
-- Phone -- 

-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
Since when that a company can get a rate increase to pay for their amalgamation? I totally disagree 
with an increase for this very reason. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




